
Ashley Junior 

Letters sent home 
this weeké 
 
Robins:  
Oaklodge Christ-
mas production 
visit 
 
Year 3:  
Iron Man Letter & 
Curriculum Web 
 
Year 4: 
Costume Letter 
 
Year 5:  
 

 
 
Year 6: 
Booster swimming 
lessons 
 
 
Whole School:  
 
 
Do remember all 
letters home are 
available on our 
website  
http://
ashleyjun-
iorschool.co.uk/
letters 

Remembrance 2018 

 

It was wonderful to see so many of the 

children either involved in or supporting 

the Remembrance Day Parade through 

New Milton on Sunday 11th. Nicole and 

Jack laid the wreath on behalf of our 

school and did a great job. They were ex-

cellent representatives of our school. 

 

The children in year 6 led our Remem-

brance Assembly with a moving tribute to 

those who have done so much for our 

country and the freedom we enjoy. We 

had music and singing, readings, acting 

and poetry. 
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Children in Need Bring and Buy Cake Sale 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your generosi-
ty in providing so many won-
derful cakes for our cake 
sale. Our Well-Being group 
did a magnificent job in or-
ganising everything and hav-
ing so far raised a magnifi-
cent Ã204.54 for Children in 
Need. 

Anti-Bullying 

The whole school have been discussing what we mean 

by bullying and respect and what these things look like 

day to day. There have been some wonderfully thought-

ful ideas and learning that were shared at our presenta-

tion assembly on Thursday. Our odd socks day cele-

brating difference and uniqueness was great fun. 

 

óWe are all humans with feelings and we can only fly 

high by working together and respecting differences.    

We are all human and different in our own way.  

We are all equal but different at the same time.ô 

Merlin Class 

http://ashleyjuniorschool.co.uk/letters/
http://ashleyjuniorschool.co.uk/letters/
http://ashleyjuniorschool.co.uk/letters/
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmydonate.bt.com%2Fimages%2Ffundraiser%2Fbb1f1abf-44a6-4c8b-bf80-7614991ecde7_1532362872253.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmydonate.bt.com%2Ffundraisers%2Fdaniellemackenzie3&docid=sBW-6WCEcAMfeM&tbnid=jHQG


Year 5 Visit to Southampton Art Gallery 

As a celebration of our topic on Ancient Greece, Year 5 

visited Southampton Art Gallery where there is a collec-

tion dedicated to the myth of Perseus and Medusa. The 

children studied the story as told through a series of 

paintings by Sir Edward Burne-Jones. They also had the 

opportunity to build a clay bust sculpture of Medusa, 

which will be displayed in school for a short time before 

being sent home. An enjoyable time was had by all and 

the children behaved excellently, engaging with the activi-

ties and responding positively to the Gallery Staff.  

 

Robin Class Visit 

 

On Tuesday 13
th
 November Robin class had a fabu-

lous time at the Fortune Riding Centre. We spent the 

morning with the staff and students there learning 

about the horses and the activities they do. The idea 

was to encourage the children to try out a new experi-

ence and to be active as part of our óGet Movingô topic. 

We started with a warm up to prepare us then we split up to do our two activities. One was help-

ing to groom the horses; finding out about the different brushes, cleaning out their hooves and 

helping brush manes and tails. The horses were very patient and stood really still! Then we 

learned how to lead the horses around a course and how to 

make them start and stop. The second activity was called 

óvaultingô. First we practised on a pretend horse, we sat, 

knelt, stood and turned around on it. Then we each had a 

go on the real horse! Not all of us managed to stand up but 

we all knelt up and some even stood while the horse 

walked!  

All of Robin class had an amazing time and they all came 

away very proud of what they had achieved! 

Sammyôs Sponsored Bike Ride 

 

Sammy independently organised a sponsored bike ride 

for his chosen charityðTear Fundðthat helps poor and 

deprived children across the world. He was ably support-

ed by Alfie and a team of supporters and both Sammy 

and Alfie completed 100 laps. They raised Ã225.29 What 

a future we have with such committed and determined 

young  people. 


